Stuart Briscoe March 17, 2013

We are honored to welcome Stuart Briscoe to TBC once
again. Stuart has written more than forty books, preached in
over 100 countries, and has received honorary doctorates from
a number of schools and universities. Stuart and Jill have
been asked why they don't slow down but instead keep going
so much and so far. Stuart's reply? "Because we're invited."

GIVING IS A PART OF WORSHIP:

We do not pass an offering plate
during the service. Boxes are

located in the hallways for those
who wish to serve by giving.













